
November 27 
Monday 

 

November 28 
Tuesday 

Lights Camera Action! There is a Behind The Scenes meeting today after school.  
See you all there. 
 
Listen up for this important announcement about FULL DISCLOSURE! This is a 
reminder that the LAST DAY for grade 12 students to drop a semester one 
senior course so that it does not appear on their transcript is this FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 1ST, 2017 
 
Attention MMHS Art Club members – room 132 will be open Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday at lunch so that you have time to work on your “In a 
Box’ submission for Equity Week! 
 
Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Concert Choir! There is a sectional rehearsal for 
all men in the concert choir, today at lunch from 12:00 to 12:45.  See you there. 
 
Junior Band rehearses today at 3:45 on the stage.  We are also taking your 
picture, so please make sure to pick up your shirt form the music office at 
lunch.  
 
THEY SHOOT, THEY SCORE! 
Any student or staff interested in a fun game of floor hockey this upcoming 
Friday December 1, come down to the small gym at 12 noon for an action 
packed game.  Set a goal; score a goal. 
 
Hey Knights! 
As a part of Equity Week, will be running a campaign, Take a Stand, Lend a 
Hand. 
Our goal is to spread awareness on bullying and encourage all of you to take a 
stand.  
On Monday, December 4th & Thursday December 7th, there will be a booth in 
the atrium at lunch.  At the booth, there will be a poster set up for students to 
write messages and sign their name to pledge to take a stand against bullying.  
We will also be handing out blue ribbons to support anti-bullying. 
 
There will be a box in the front entrance for you to share your personal 
experience with bullying.  All the messages will be anonymous.  If you would 
like us to share your story on the announcements, please check off yes on the 
message sheet.  Don’t forget to take a stand and lend a hand.  

 November 29 
Wednesday 

Hey Book Café – there will not be a meeting today after school.  See you next 
week.  
 
Listen up for this important announcement about FULL DISCLOSURE!  This is a 
reminder that the LAST DAY for grade 12 students to drop a semester one 
senior course so that it does not appear on their transcript is this FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 1ST, 2017. 
 



Attention students who have signed up to the Mindfulness Executive 
Committee.  There will be a brief but very important meeting tomorrow in 
room 106 at lunch. See you tomorrow. 
 
Hey Knights! 
Are you interested in being a Hockey “Knight” at Milliken?  Come by the small 
gym at 12 noon this coming Friday, for a fun game of floor hockey.  As Wayne 
Gretzky said, you mist 100% of the shots you don’t take.  
 
Graduation Photos at MMHS 
Graduation Photos will be taken at Milliken Mills High School from December 4 
– 8th.  If you would like to purchase graduation photos, please schedule an 
appointment on-line at www.lifetouch.ca/york-simcoe.  Grad photos will be 
taken on the stage.  Please note that there is a $35 sitting fee. 
 
Important Note:  Students who do not wish to purchase grad photos are still 
encouraged to take a grad picture for the Yearbook and the complimentary 
graduation composite which will be distributed at the graduation ceremony this 
year.  There is no feel for taking the yearbook/composite photo, and students 
can drop in on Friday December 8th.  No appointment is necessary. 
 
It’s that time of year again!  The MMHS music concert, A Winter’s Dream, is 
December 13th.  Come join us for a night of music with performances from the 
choir, junior band, senior band, and may more.  Get our ticket from any music 
student for $7! (approved by Mr. Hilland) 
 
Hey Knights! 
As a part of Equity Week, will be running a campaign, Take a Stand, Lend a 
Hand. 
Our goal is to spread awareness on bullying and encourage all of you to take a 
stand.  
On Monday, December 4th & Thursday December 7th, there will be a booth in 
the atrium at lunch.  At the booth, there will be a poster set up for students to 
write messages and sign their name to pledge to take a stand against bullying.  
We will also be handing out blue ribbons to support anti-bullying. 
 
There will be a box in the front entrance for you to share your personal 
experience with bullying.  All the messages will be anonymous.  If you would 
like us to share your story on the announcements, please check off yes on the 
message sheet.  Don’t forget to take a stand and lend a hand. 
 
ATTENTION DEBATE CLUB: 
We will be meeting today at 11:40 in room 231.  New members are welcome.   
 
A big shout out to the Senior Boys’ Basketball team who started their season 
with a bang with an impressive 78-49 with over St. Brother Andre.  Nice job 
Knights!  Our next game is Tuesday December 5 at home vs. Markham District.  
 

http://www.lifetouch.ca/york-simcoe


Hey Best Buddies, there will be a volunteer opportunity today after school to 
make goodies for our Holiday Bake Sale.  We will be meeting in room 245 after 
school today.  See you there! 
 

 November 30 
Thursday 

Hey Anime Club.  We are now having our meetings in room 214.   We have 
important information to share so be sure to be there.  Once again we have 
moved to room 214.  New members welcome. 
 
Listen up for this important announcement about FULL DISCLOSURE! This is a 
reminder that the LAST DAY for grade 12 students to drop a semester one 
senior course so that it does not appear on their transcript is this FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 1ST, 2017 
 
Attention MMHS Art Club members – We are meeting today at lunch in room 
132.  See you there.  
 
Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Concert Choir! Just a reminder that we have 
rehearsal today after school as usual. 
 
Attention student who have signed up for the Mindfulness Executive 
Committee.  Don’t forget there is a brief but important meeting today at lunch 
in room 106.  See you there.  
 
How are you contained?  Join us in the Library Maker Space for a creative 
exploration and add to a growing spontaneous group art installation.  A 
collaboration between The Visual Arts Department & Club, ESL classes and the 
Library in support of Equity Week.  Think outside the box, within it.  Drop by, 
Join in, Find Out – beginning Monday. 
 
COLORING for EQUITY- Engage with empowering pages, designed by Grade Ten 
Visual Arts students.  Create, collect, share and internalize the positive 
message.  In the atrium, at lunch next week Tuesday and Friday. 
 
Hey Knights! 
As a part of Equity Week, will be running a campaign, Take a Stand, Lend a 
Hand. 
Our goal is to spread awareness on bullying and encourage all of you to take a 
stand.  
On Monday, December 4th & Thursday December 7th, there will be a booth in 
the atrium at lunch.  At the booth, there will be a poster set up for students to 
write messages and sign their name to pledge to take a stand against bullying.  
We will also be handing out blue ribbons to support anti-bullying. 
 
There will be a box in the front entrance for you to share your personal 
experience with bullying.  All the messages will be anonymous.  If you would 
like us to share your story on the announcements, please check off yes on the 
message sheet.  Don’t forget to take a stand and lend a hand. 
 



Hey Milliken! 
Tomorrow at 12 noon, come by the small gym to take a “shot” at some “Third 
Period Hockey”.  Everyone is welcomed to join. 
 
A reminder to Homeroom teachers from the Mindfulness Committee.  Please 
remind your students to bring pencil crayon on Monday for the classroom 
activity. 
 
Hey Best Buddies, there will be a volunteer opportunity today after school to 
make goodies for Holiday Bake Sale.  We will be meeting in room 245 after 
school today.  See you there.  
 
 
Graduation Photos at MMHS 
Graduation Photos will be taken at Milliken Mills High School from December 4 
– 8th.  If you would like to purchase graduation photos, please schedule an 
appointment on-line at www.lifetouch.ca/york-simcoe.  Grad photos will be 
taken on the stage.  Please note that there is a $35 sitting fee. 
 

  
 

http://www.lifetouch.ca/york-simcoe

